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Petition 
PETITION TO:  THE DEPARTMENT OF LANDS & PLANNING DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT 
SERVICES 
 
Re:  Objection to the Proposed Construction of a Secure Care Facility at Lot 9374 No. 10 Cotterill Road, 
Alice Springs 
 
This petition signed by the residents of the Amoonguna community draws to the attention of the 
Department of lands and Planning that we object to the proposed development of the secure care facility 
for the reasons which are detailed in our attached letter of submission. 
 
We petitioners therefore request that the Department of Lands and Planning does not allow the 
development to go ahead. 

 
Response 
The Minister has listened to the concerns of local residents in the Bees Creek and Cotterill Road areas, 
and taken the decision not to locate the Secure Care facilities in these areas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


